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                                                                                                                      Date:23-12-2024 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 
This is to inform the students of Assam University that Bhabha Atomic Research Centre 
(BARC), Mumbai, will be visiting Assam University for the outreach program on 9th 
January 2025. 
 
Thus, they will interact with the BTech students as well as Science students (Physics, 
Chemistry, Life Sciences, Microbiology, Biotechnology, Earth Science). 
 
 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Professor D Ghosh 
Director -CCPC 
 
 
 


